## CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE



December 14, 2012

Philip W. Clark, P.E. Clark Consulting Engineers 19 Ryan Road Edgewood, NM 87015

Re: Lindo Mexico Restaurant, 7209 Central Ave. NE

Request for Permanent C.O. - Approved

Engineer's Stamp dated: 4-06-2012 (K-19/D144)

Certification dated: 12-11-12

Dear Mr. Clark,

Based on the Certification receive

Based on the Certification received 12/14/2012, the site is acceptable for a release of a Permanent Certificate of Occupancy by Hydrology.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695.

Albuquerque

PO Box 1293

NM 87103 Sinderely,

www.cabq.gov Shahab Biazar, P.E.

Senior Engineer, Planning Dept.
Development and Building Services

C: CO Clerk—Katrina Sigala e-mail